
EDMONSON COUNTY YOUTH SOCCER  
P.O. BOX 302 

BROWNSVILLE, KY. 42210 
 

The Edmonson County Youth Soccer Board is publishing this letter to address the upcoming fall 
season. We are going to have a fall season and wish to provide these guidelines to ensure 
parents, players and coaches feel comfortable with the safety precautions that will be in place. 
 
The guidelines are listed below: 

1. Parents please take your players temperature before coming to the playing field and if 
they have a temperature above 100.4 please keep them at home. 

2. Bring your own chairs to help with social distancing as no seating will be provided for 
spectators. 

3. Please arrive no more than 15 minutes before your game or practice time. 
4. Players and coaches will not give handshakes or high fives at anytime during practice or 

games. 
5. Markers will be placed in the equipment room for coaches to mark each players drink 

bottle to ensure no player will drink from another player’s bottle. 
6. Please adhere to all posted signs within the park.  
7. Concession stand staff and gate workers will wear a mask and gloves at all times while 

working. 
8. Restrooms will be cleaned and disinfected every 30 minutes during games. 
9. Bleachers will be used for players benches to provide social distancing while players are 

not in the game. 
10. Any player, coach, official, worker or spectator who is sick will be required to leave the 

park. 
11. Hand sanitizer will be placed in multiple areas around playing fields for use in 

disinfecting hands and equipment as necessary.  
 
We are doing all we can to make you feel as safe as possible while providing our youth a chance 
to regain some since of normality and a chance to expend some of that pinned up energy from 
the last few months of being stuck at home. You can further help us by wearing a mask. While 
we are not requiring it at this time it will help to prevent  the possible spread of the corona- 
virus. 
 
We look forward to having a great season and are always available to answer any questions as 
best we can.  
Thank you, 
Edmonson County Youth Soccer Board 


